Legistar #180069

To: Chairperson and PS&T Committee

From: Matthew Lew, PE, Civil Engineer %z~

Through:  Car] Goldsmith, Director of Public Works%b

Date: January 29, 2018

Subject: February Meeting Item — Broadview Avenue Parking Restriction

Public Works received a resident request regarding a no parking restriction on Broadview Avenue. The resident
stated that they have encountered occupied trucks that park on the street adjacent to the new Thortons truck gas
station. One residence (the requester) lies on this street. The existing house of worship appears to have
sufficient off-street parking within two existing surface parking lots, and the large trucks access the station from
North Avenue via Broadview Avenue. These trucks (including semi-trailers) have large turning radii which may
interfere with parked vehicles along Broadview Avenue. Due to these factors, Village staff is recommending a
no parking restriction on Broadview Avenue from North Avenue to the dead end.

Staff recommends approval of the proposed parking restriction.




